
erica burdon ericaaburdon@gmail.com 

Good morning! 
 
I was at the meeting last night on 3/4 related to the Omni development and wanted to pass along 
my comments to please keep in mind the South Walpole Preschool as well as Boyden when it comes 
to construction once the project begins. The Preschool has completely different start and end times 
from Boyden. It would be great if Omni could cease or limit construction during school pickup and 
drop off times for Boyden, but since the Preschool has morning drop off and afternoon drop off, the 
times will vary.  There’s often children playing in the front yard of the church, so my concern is 
there might be heavy traffic during their school drop off and pickup, plus all the noise, and any 
pollution it might cause. 
 
I also agree with all the other citizens comments made last night, and appreciate all of the hard 
work your team has already put into this, and will be putting in. I am grateful for the approval of all 
the peer reviews, the transparency and inclusion of the citizens of Walpole. 
 
Thank you so much! 
 
Erica Burdon 
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